
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Bluebell Class  

Spring Term 1 Newsletter 

2022 - 2023 

 

 

Welcome 

Happy New year to everyone in Bluebell class, I hope you all had a 

wonderful Christmas with friends and family.  

I would like to thank everyone for all the cards and gifts for both 

pupils and staff, it is very kind of you all and much appreciated.  

This term our book is… 

 

 

 

Key Class information 
 

Please send in a spare set of clothes for your child 
as we will be getting messy during exploration of 

our tuff spots and also outside when we can. 
 

Please also send warm waterproof coats, hats, 
gloves etc for use when we are outside. 

 

 

 

 

Curriculum 

Our topic this term is feel the force.  

Our sensory story is called ‘Look Up’. It’s a story 

about a young girl who dreams of being an 

astronaut. She loves looking at the starry sky 

and can't wait to see the Phoenix Meteor 

shower with her friends and family.  

During the term we will learn more about 

different forces like push and pull, work with 

magnets and elements of the weather like wind 

and storms.  

Our sensory physical time will focus on our 

individual physio programmes as well as 

actions through songs, movement to music, 

TAC PAC and story massage. We are hoping the 

spa will be back in use next term; however, I 

will keep you updated.  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

Keeping in touch 

Please use the home school book to inform us of any important information relating to your child.  We will check it 

every day but please log into Tapestry for your daily class update.  Don’t forget to add any home experiences to 

Tapestry as this provides us with a valuable link to home. 

Any absence or to notify us of a medical appointment or for general enquiries please email: 

willoughbyenquiries@prioryacademies.co.uk 

 

 

 

 
                 Pamela        Anna      Katy        Michelle     Tina 

 
            Ashleigh       Elaine  

 

     
     

 

Whole School Diary Dates 

11/01/2023 Panathlon – Daffodil Class 
19/01/2023 Sensory OT Coffee Morning with Jo Judge 
02/02/2023 Sensory OT Coffee Morning with Jo Judge 
10/02/2023 End of Term 
20/02/2023 Start of Term 
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